
HOSPITALITY AND SOCIAL 
60th Annual Memorial Weekend Regatta 

May 24-25, 2025 
 

PARKING: All vehicles parked at Whiskeytown are required to display a valid entrance pass 
on the driver's side of the dashboard. Permits are available at the Whiskeytown Visitor 
Center during opening hours (credit cards only). It is recommended that you purchase your 
pass in advance online at https://www.recreation.gov/sitepass/74295. This is required in 
addition to camping passes. 
 
SOCIAL: A catered dinner will be served at Regatta Headquarters at 1800 hours on 
Saturday May 25. Pre-registration and payment for dinner is required by Monday, May 
19th. We hope you will stay and enjoy great company and LIVE MUSIC! 
 
CAMPING AT BRANDY CREEK MARINA: Self-contained RV camping is allowed in the 
designated areas in the South End of the Brandy Creek Marina Parking Lot.  RV camping 
fees will be paid to the Whiskeytown Sailing Club in advance of your stay. There is no longer 
a pay-by-envelope system.  NO TENTS ARE ALLOWED IN THE BRANDY CREEK 
PARKING LOT CAMPING AREAS.  Our space is limited by our National Park Service 
Permit, and due to the increased popularity, your cooperation is appreciated as we try to 
make space for all who would like to enjoy camping at the lake. Our permit allows for arrival 
Thursday May 22nd  and checkout on Monday May 26th.  
 
Oak Bottom Marina: Individual tent campsites and RV parking is available by reservation at 
Oak Bottom Marina: 530-359-2008.  
 
Zebra Mussels:  Whiskeytown National Recreation Area requires all boats that enter 

Whiskeytown Lake complete the Self Certification form. This form is available during 

registration and from the Park web site: 

https://www.fs.usda.gov/Internet/FSE_DOCUMENTS/stelprdb5144741.pdf  Follow the 

directions and display the certification page in your windshield. This is required even if you 

have the CA DMV sticker, to insure that boats traveling around the State are safe. For more 

information check out:  Clean, Drain and Dry Boat Cleaning Procedures at: 

https://dbw.parks.ca.gov/?page_id=28993 

Burgee Exchange: We would like to continue the tradition of exchanging Burgees during our event. 
You are welcome to bring your Club’s burgee to be displayed at our event and we would enjoy having 
Whiskeytown Sailing Club represented at your Clubhouse and events. If you are interested, please 
email us at whiskeytownsailing@gmail.com 
 
Silent Auction and Opportunity Drawing: We will once again be offering donated items at our 
Registration Table. We are not able to accept credit cards on site, so please bring extra cash or 
checks if you would like to participate. Do you have something to donate? Please send us an email at 
whiskeytownsailing@gmail.com and we will be in contact with you. Thank you for supporting this fun 
addition to our Regatta! 
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